GROW

TOGETHER

For The One is atool that can be utilized to teach children

about the importance of evangelism. During this time parents should
invite their families to meet togetherin order to discuss the importance
of sharing the gospel as taught in the Bible. During this family gathering
parents should encourage family members to share "For The One"
testimonies with the rest of the family (The phrase "For The One" comes
from Luke 15 which shows us Jesus' deep love for the lost). A "For The
One" testimony is an experience in which someone shares the gospel
message with a family member, a friend, a stranger, etc...

Suggestions for Implementation:

« Select a day/time that the entire family can meet together to
share "For the One" testimonies. (Consistency is key: Ensure
that this is a weekly time). Make sure to inform each family
member a few days in advance in order to avoid scheduling
conflicts. Take some time to talk, as a family, about God's
desire for His people to share the gospel. After sharing,
allow each person in the family to share a "For The One"
testimony.Take some time to praise your children if they
share and to encourage if they do not (Note: Do not be
discouraged, or discourage your child, if they do not share.
This is a great teaching opportunity).



